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TO: Honorable Mayor & Members of the North Port Commission

FROM: Peter D. Lear, CPA, CGMA, City Manager

TITLE: Discussion and possible action regarding the feedback received from Citizens during the May 31, 2018 Public

Workshop pertaining to the proposed changes to the Charter.

Recommended Action

Discussion and possible direction

Background Information

A Public Workshop with a breakout session was held on May 31, 2018 to allow Citizens the opportunity to provide
additional feedback regarding proposed changes to the Charter. The feedback has been compiled and has been
submitted as attachment 1.

Strategic Plan

N/A

Financial Impact

N/A

Procurement

Attachments:
1. Feedback provided by Citizens
2. Charter Comparative Table
3. Current City Charter
4. Proposed City Charter Draft Redline Version
5. Proposed City Charter Draft Clean Version
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